
 

Message from Vice-Chancellor 

 

 

Hostels or halls of residences for young men and women are the 

ideal habitats for shaping the life and personality of students. 

Away from home, students learn to combine freedom with 

discipline as they prepare themselves to graduate and occupy 

their place in life. 

 

They build lasting life-long friendship with hostel mates and 

appreciate the value of leisure and creativity. At the same time, 

they must subject themselves to necessary disciplines for 

community living. 

 

I am glad to welcome the boarders- both old and new- to the 

hostels of the Central University of Orissa on our main campus. 

These are being occupied for the first time in the University’s 

history. I congratulate the boarders for making history and hope 

that their stay in the hostels becomes both enjoyable and 

instructive. 

 

Prof. Sachidananda Mohanty 

Vice-Chancellor 


